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MARCH MEETING. 

The March Meeting of the Society was the first full meeting held in the 
new meeting place - the Committee Room in the Town Hall. 

Twenty members were present (also five apologies.) Regarding the matter 
of more frequent meetings, those present agreed to a proposal that full meet-
ings be held monthly and that each second one be a workshop. 

Trevor Hart presented some of the Society's files relating to notable 
Caulfie2h families with a short commentary on each. The files were then handed 
round for perusal. 

APRIL VISIT. 

There was a good attendance at the studio of the State Artist, Mr. Harold 
Freedman, in Dawson St. Brunswick, on Wednesday, April 18th. 

We do apologize for the difficulty experienced by some members in finding 
the place. Had it been made apparent beforehand, arrangements could have been made 
to make it easier. 

Mr. Freedman is engaged in the production of aihistorical mosaic for the 
City of Geelong showing it's development from pre-settlement days. 

Mr. Peter Dunleavy clearly explained the various stages from the initial 
cartoon to the final panels. Minute accuracy is essential and we all found it 
most interesting. Mr. Dunleavy was thanked for staying back to make the 
inspection possible. 

Ir!OORA. 

MyooraT, one of Caulfield's stately homes - at the corner of Hawthorn 
and Alma Rds, appears on the Sooiety's application for membership form. Once 
the home of the Christian family, it was more recently turned into flats. 
It may soon become a school. Tbn Iohtoresi Priar- 'Sobool has apIied fc 
ue ofHthe building as a primary 

•ool for about 90 children. 

EARLY SCHOOLS. 

Following our investigations in defunct schools last year, we have heard 
about some more. Can anyone help us with information about - 

Stanmore College (Mrs. Annie Walsh) in Hawthorn Rd. o 1913. 
'Adamsdown' Private School (the Misses Bruford) Alma Rd. 
Lovell House C.of E. Girls Grammar School, Alma Rd. c 1923. 

NEXT MEETING, WEDNESDAY MAY 16th • 8 FM. 

This will be a workshop evening, as suggested at the last meeting. 
Trevor Hart will see that we have plenty of work in connection with early 
Directories. Please bring a pen or pencil. We remind you that an early start 
is necessary, as we must vacate the meeting room by about 10 pm. 

LANTED - OLD DIRECTORIES - SMff)S & MCDOUGALIS - J1SE's OR OTHERS. 


